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Patricia West

From: Patrick Johnson <patrickjohnsondc@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 1:56 PM
To: Patricia West
Subject: Re: Preparation for the 07/18 DDA Meeting Mural Presentation | 1000 Delta Ave

Categories: Need to Complete

Please see below 

Patrick Johnson D.C. 
Water's Edge Chiropractic PLC 
1010 Delta Ave. Ste. 216 
Gladstone, MI 49837 
(906) 428-9076 
www.WatersEdgeChiro.com 
 
 

On Jul 13, 2023, at 2:39 PM, Patricia West <pwest@gladstonemi.gov> wrote: 

  
Hey Patrick, 
  
In an effort to try to anticipate some of the DDA’s questions during your presentation at the 07/18 DDA 
Meeting, I thought I would outline some questions I believe would be helpful for you to speak to as you 
address the board. See below. 

1. What is the project scope? The scope is to paint and seal the spots on the wall where the brick 
has fallen away.  

2. What is the project timeline? I’d like to finish this summer 
3. How much funding are you requesting? The repair will cost roughly $3000. 
4. Does the previous work have a warranty on in? Please see contract, and emails 
5. Does your insurance cover any of the repairs needed? Because it is a lease, no 

  
I believe that will spark some valuable discussion during the meeting. 
  
Thank you! 
Patricia West 
DDA Coordinator 


